
From: Hank Page <HankPage@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/31/2014 4:03:21 PM
Subject: FW: Senior Trip

Tony,

I just received the e-mail below from Gloria Scott at the senior center in Bishopville. Do you have any idea 
what the estimated turnaround time might be for their reimbursement to be processed and funds received? 

Hank Page
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
State of South Carolina
803-734-2080

From: Gloria Scott [mailto:gloriafscott@sc.rr.com]
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 3:55 PM
To: Hank Page
Subject: Senior Trip

Good afternoon Mr. Page,

Have you heard from the funds from our trip yet, we are in need of those funds. Having problem with our
transportation and need all the funds we can get to help us with that. We have a van down.

Have a great weekend.

Gloria Scott, LCCOA
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